Missing Tin Shui Wai Hospital patient
confirmed with COVID-19 found

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

Regarding an incident of a patient confirmed with COVID-19 infection
leaving the hospital without prior notification, the spokesman for Tin Shui
Wai Hospital gave the following update today (February 15):

A 48-year-old male patient left Tin Shui Wai Hospital without prior
notification yesterday afternoon (February 14). The patient returned to the
hospital on his own this afternoon. He was sent to a ward for treatment under
isolation. The patient is in stable condition.
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